
  

 

 

 

 

2018 SEASONAL FLU CLINICS 

The Connecticut River Area Health District will be offering flu shots on the following days: 

Thursday, October 4  2 - 6 pm  Killingworth Elementary School      

Wednesday, October 10  2 - 6 pm  Burr Elementary School           

Tuesday, October 16  2 – 6 pm  HK Middle School       
Tuesday, October 23  2 – 6 pm  HK High School/Central Office 
Tuesday, October 30  2 – 6 pm  Haddam Elementary School 
Thursdays, Oct. 11 thru Jan. 31  7 am – 7 pm CRAHD Office in Old Saybrook 
             
The following insurances will be accepted: 

Anthem Blue Cross/Blue Shield 
Connecticare 
Medicare – Part B 
Medicaid 
CIGNA  
 

There will be no co-payment necessary when using accepted insurances unless otherwise 

indicated.  Please bring your insurance card with you.  The cost for the vaccine for those who 

do not have insurance coverage or one of the accepted insurances is $20. We will accept 

cash or checks (payable to CRAHD).  

Children must be at least 4 years of age to receive the vaccine. Anyone under 18 MUST be 

accompanied by a parent or legal guardian.   

NO EXCEPTIONS. 

No Appointment Necessary – Everyone Welcome! 

Please Remember to Wear a Short Sleeve Shirt! 

Please call Chris at the Connecticut River Area Health District @860-661-3300 or email ccollier@crahd.net if you have 

any questions               


